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The moving on of Asia Pacific Family Medicine

Last year, we launched Asia Pacific Family Medicine at
the Wonca Regional Conference in Kuala Lumpur with
the strong support of Blackwell Publishing and the
family medicine fraternity of the Asia Pacific region.

Asia Pacific Family Medicine has grown a lot since.
We are receiving many more quality submissions, not
just from the Asia Pacific region but also from the sur-
rounding regions. We have also received many posi-
tive comments from our readers.

This is the sixth issue that we have produced so far.
Sadly, it is also the last issue to be published by Black-
well Publishing. Due to policy reason, Blackwell Pub-
lishing has decided to remove itself from family
medicine publication. However, this is not the end of
Asia Pacific Family Medicine. In fact, the journal will
continue to be published and will be freely available at
the Global Family Doctor website (http://www.global
familydoctor.com/) for all family physicians in the
region and around the world. It will reach out to many
more readers than we are able to now. It is therefore a
very positive move for the journal.

No doubt, there will be more challenges ahead.
There is still a lot of room for improvement for this
new journal. The Editors and the Editorial team will
have to work even harder. The excellent support from
the production team of Blackwell Publishing will be
badly missed. We are however, confident of eventual
success of Asia Pacific Family Medicine because of the
solid foundation already laid.

When you read the rest of this issue, you will appre-
ciate the quality of this journal. This issue features a
good variety of articles from various countries in the
region. This once again shows that the journal is by,
and for, the 17 member organizations of Wonca Asia
Pacific. We shall continue the established editorial pol-
icy of fostering and promoting the commonality
among all family physicians across the entire region,
in order to improve patient care, and further develop,

uniform standards of practice. We shall also continue
to place high priority to foster primary care research
from the region. This is because, through this journal,
many high quality research studies undertaken by Asia
Pacific researchers have been able to get published
thus making them available to other local researchers
who really need them. These publications might not
have always been possible without Asia Pacific Family
Medicine, which is no doubt raising the family medi-
cine research standards in the region by sharing ideas
and techniques.
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